ﬂV-TECHNOLOGY

May 7, 2020

V Technology Co., Ltd.

Extension of the Working-From-Home System

We would like to express our sympathy to all patients of the Coronavirus and those who are involved.

V Technology Co., Ltd. announced that employees in the metropolitan area are to work from home in principle from March 31,
2020 to May 6, 2020 as a preventive measure against the spread of Coronavirus (COVID-19) to secure employees’
safety and to prevent the spread of the Coronavirus. However, the Japanese government extended the period of the state

of emergency, so we have also decided to extend the Working-from-home system until May 31, 2020. Details are as follows.

[Details]
1. The subjects of the measure

All executive officers, full-time employees, contract employees, and temporary employees who work in the headquarters.

2.  Period for Working-from-home system
March 31, 2020 to May 31, 2020

* It may change depending on future conditions.

We sincerely apologize to our business partners and other affiliated parties for any inconvenience, and we kindly ask for your

understanding.

[ Contact Information]
V Technology Co., Litd. Administration Headquarters, Office of the President

Yokohama Business Park (YBP) East Tower 9F, 134 Godo-Cho, Hodogaya-Ku, Yokohama City, Kanagawa 240-0005 JAPAN

Inquiry form on our website : https://www.vtec.co.jp/en/contact.html



